
Heard About CIPWG? (cont.) 

 
The website also includes the most current list of plants determined by the Invasive 
Plants Council (IPC) to be invasive in CT. Currently, there are 97 plants listed on the 
CT Invasive Plant List. While all plants listed are species that have been determined 
by floristic analysis to be invasive or potentially invasive, several, including Japanese 
Barberry, have not yet been banned for sale in CT. 
 
CIPWG hosts a biennial invasive plant symposium. These events attract audiences of 
300 to 400 people for a day of workshops, lectures, and discussions about invasive 
plants and their impacts on the environment. This year’s virtual symposium, Strategies 
for Managing Invasive Plants – Assess, Remove, Replace, and Restore will be 
held on Thursday, November 3rd. Speakers are always interesting and informative. If 
interested in attending, please consult the website for details on programs and 
registration. 

Join CIPWG Membership listserv for information on upcoming events and workshops: 

CIPWG Membership Form | Connecticut Invasive Plant Working Group (uconn.edu) 

https://cipwg.uconn.edu/join-membership/

